
To   Circular No. 134/2024 
All the State Secretaries,     Date: 06/08/2024 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
INDIAN UNION 

REMINDER 

SUB: CONFIRMATION OF PARTICIPATION IN NATIONAL MEMBERSHIP 

GROWTH SUMMIT 

REF: NHQ CIRCULAR NO.130/2024 DATED 23RD JULY, 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please refer to Circular No 130/2024 dated 23rd July 2024 on the cited subject. 

We are pleased to inform you that the 2nd National Membership Growth Summit is 
scheduled at the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters, New Delhi from 
28th to 31st August, 2024. 

All State Organising Commissioners (S), State Training Commissioners (S) and State 
Membership Growth Coordinators are invited to attend the Summit. This will be the 

golden opportunity for all the SOC’s/STC’s/SMGC’s to join the important summit 
pertaining to Membership Growth.  

The last date for confirmation of participation is 10th August 2024. We request all the 
State Association to  kindly confirm participation latest by 10th August 2024 by 

Email at info@bsgindia.org with a copy to membership@bsgindia.org  

Further you may contact Mr. Amar B. Chettri, Executive Director or Mr. Sarathraj E, 
Mobile No. +91-7836858448, Intern Membership Growth for any queries. 

Thanking you, 

Yours in Scouting, 

(AMAR B. CHETTRI) 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Copy To: 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National
Headquarters.

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi.

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area,
Shahid Jeet   Singh Marg, New Delhi - 110016.

4. The Commissioner, Novadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15,

Sector - 62, Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201309.
5. The Director, DAV.
6. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat,

Jamiat Youth Club and CWSN.
7. Assistant Directors of the Bharat Scouts and Guides.

8. Assistant Director (RD & SA), BSG for further follow-up, please.
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